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To:
Subject: FW: No. 1 The Square, Akeld - Additional Information to Address NCC Highways Concerns
Date: 27 July 2020 14:10:20
Attachments: Grasscrete.pdf

Revised Site Plans.pdf

Hi Margaret,
 
More info for 20NP0037. I think the revised site plans are the ones which have already been
provided so nothing to add but the grasscret PDF will need to on called something like
‘grasscrete example’. Can you also put on his e-mail and call it something like ‘Additional
information for Highways’
 
Once these are on then I think we can change the validation date to today and do the full re-
consult (excluding Gill).
 
Give me a shout if you want a chat.
 
Thanks,
 
Colin
 

From: JOHN DOBSON ] 
Sent: 27 July 2020 13:36
To: Colin Godfrey
Cc: Tony Astles
Subject: No. 1 The Square, Akeld - Additional Information to Address NCC Highways Concerns
 
Dear Colin,
 
With reference to Consultee comments from Highways, I attach site plans of the area,
showing access with visibility dimensions.
 
Please note that this is an existing access for parking and has been for some 100-150 years,
to 2 no. properties. The marking in red over the entrance from cottages 1-2, are purely for
planning criteria. The applicant does not own the driveway to the front of No. 2 (Mr. &
Mrs. Carr) and has only right of access. It is stated that the entrance has to be widened, but
the wall is not under the control to be removed and will not be allowed to be altered. Due
to turning areas as shown, the exit from gardens will be forward direction only.
 
It is the intention to use Grasscrete up to the tarmac highway road, as shown on the
attached and therefore with this material, there will be no gravel discharge or kerbing to
provide natural landscape to this Listed area. 
 
Regards,
 
David
 
 

DOBSONSDESIGN LTD






















